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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support 

during my first half-term in headship. The wider school community is 

so valuable for our school and children. 

 

I can’t believe the first half-term is over already. We have packed so 

much in to the 7 weeks with even more exciting learning and events 

planned for the lead-up to Christmas. I hope you have a brilliant half-

term holiday and I will look forward to seeing you and the children on 

the 7th November at 8:45am. 

 

Diary Dates 
 

 

Friday 21st October 

Last day of Term 1 

*** 

Monday 7th November 

Return to school - 8:45am 

*** 

Wednesday 16th November 

Singsation event (Y4-6) 

*** 

Friday 18th November 

Children in Need 

 

 

Attendance this week, who is 

close to our 96% target? 

Rec: 86.15 

Y1: 91.76% 

Y2: 83.33% 

Y3: 87.16% 

Y4: 94.44% 

Y5: 94.44% 

Y6: 88.93% 

Well done Year 4 and Year 5 .  

 

 

Flu immunisation 

It’s that time of year again 

when sniffles and coughs 

start to return to school.  

The annual flu immunisation 

is being offered at school – 

please make sure you have 

signed up for your child to 

receive this. 

Clothing 

Please remember to label all your 

child’s clothing with their name to 

cut down on the risk of it getting 

lost. We have a growing number 

of items of clothing that are not 

named within school.          

Handover 

To encourage their developing  

independence, our Key Stage Two 

children leave their classrooms at 

the end of the day. If you would 

prefer, your child can be picked up 

from their classroom door but 

please ensure that their class 

teacher is informed of this.   



‘Caring, Successful Learners’  

Children In Need 2022 
 
This year’s Children In Need appeal will be taking place on 
Friday 18th November. 
 
As a school, we will be creating a giant Pudsey outline and 
filling it with donated coins. Please send your child in with a 
coin or two to help fill in our outline - all coins will be  
donated to the appeal. 

Liz Pichon, author and illustrator of the Tom Gates books, 
has designed this year’s T-shirts so we will be taking     
inspiration from her during the day and doodling the day 
away!  
 
Children can also take part in a Pudsey colouring        
competition in return for a 50p donation. 

Singsation! 

In partnership with the Lincolnshire Music Service, our Year 4, 5 and 6  

children are being given the incredible opportunity of being able to sing 

with Hayley Sanderson (Strictly Come Dancing’s lead singer) and a live 

band on the 16th November!  

We will be led in a workshop by Hayley and her band and then have the 

chance to sing with them, all in our 

school hall.  

Two other local schools will be    

joining us for this once in a lifetime            

occasion. The children have already 

started practising and sound         

fabulous! 



Learning Around School 

Chapel Champions 

Chapel Champions 21st October 2022  

  Achievement Award Values Award 

Reception Olivia for working so hard during her own learning.  

Cutting, reading, writing numbers and grouping 

things.  A busy, busy week! Well done Olivia. 

Annie (resilience) for trying hard every day with her    

numbers and now she’s a whizz at it! 

Year 1  Zayd for showing an addition number sentence in 

four different ways. 

 Agata (ambition) for pushing herself to learn new sounds 

in Phonics and applying them to new words. 

Year 2 Kallie for great team work when making a tasty 

bird treat and thinking carefully about branch 

placement to avoid cats. 

Hannah (resilience) for persevering when learning how to 

add multiples of ten using a bead string. 

Year 3 Emilie for her contribution to discussions in       

English. 

Lily (resilience) for persevering in maths, with column  

subtraction. 

Year 4 Leon for his fantastic listening and fitness skills in 

our JB session this week. 

Harley (communication) for being a bundle of sunshine in 

our team. 

Year 5 Bella for some excellent enthusiasm and passion in 

a range of musical lessons this week. 

Oscar (resilience) for being able to play the very tricky G 

chord on the ukulele. 

Year 6 Jackson for his fabulous long division work in 

Maths! 

Zac (leadership) such a positive role model within the Y6 

classroom. 


